
                  
                                 

Cottingham CofE Primary School 
 

Has a permanent need for an 

Inspiring and caring Class Teacher 
    

This exciting permanent, full time position is required for  

September 2019  
 

We are looking for someone to join our school who: 
 

Is in the early stages of their career.  (NQT’s welcome to apply) 
Can demonstrate outstanding teaching skills. 

Always puts children first and is passionate about developing their own practice. 
Is creative with high expectations of behaviour and achievement. 

Will inspire children to develop a lifelong love of learning. 
Is enthusiastic and dedicated with high expectations of themselves and others. 

Is open to, has new ideas, and approaches to share with us. 
Can work collaboratively with all stakeholders. 

Has the ability to communicate effectively and sensitively with parents and carers. 

 

We believe our school is a fantastic place to work.  You will too.   
 
 

Please do come for an informal visit/chat and see for yourself.   
 

Please contact:  Carolynn Southcombe (School Administrator). 
 

Tel: (01536) 771391 or Email: admin@cottinghamprimary.co.uk 
 

Closing date: 12:00 noon on Friday 10th May 2019 
(Interviews w/b Monday 20th May 2019) 

 

CARE – BUILD – FOLLOW – THINK 

 
Successful applicants will be subject to a fully enhanced DBS check.   

Cottingham CofE Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 
and young people. It is expected that all staff will share this commitment. 

 
 

‘The school is a calm and welcoming learning environment. Classrooms are busy places where pupils 
now behave well and work hard.’  Ofsted 2018 

 

 


